
From: Ante, Jesse A. 
Sent: 1/11/2012 9:08:23 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Questions from Sandy Goldberg (Gov. Office of Planning and Research) 

John, 

Happy New Year! 

Need your help: 

Does PG&E have current energy mix information....similar to the attached...PG&E 
billing insert for 2011? 

Thanks Jesse Ante 

(415) 703-2820 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2012 5:19 PM 
To: Ante, Jesse A. 
Subject: FW: Questions from Sandy Goldberg (Gov. Office of Planning and Research) 

Jesse, 

Can you help me out please and look to see if you can find this information. I'm sure we have it 
somewhere. 
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Thanks, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Program and Project Supervisor 

Grid Planning and Reliability 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 
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